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County Comptroller Robert E. Antonacci Releases 
Audit on Veterans Cemetery Trust Fund 

 
 
Syracuse, NY – Onondaga County Comptroller Robert E. Antonacci released his audit on the 
Veterans Cemetery Trust Fund.  “Areas of concern were identified during this audit.  Chief among 
them was a lack of direct accountability for the Trust Fund,” said Antonacci. 
 
Transactions are entered and tracked by several departments and multiple individuals within 
departments, but there is no coordination of efforts to ensure the Trust Fund is reconciled and all 
entries are made correctly and completely.  “After pointing out these issues, the Administration has 
tasked the Department of Finance with taking responsibility of the Trust Fund going forward,” said 
Antonacci.   
 
“After years of neglect, I am glad to see the Administration attending to this matter,” concluded 
Antonacci. 
 
You can view the audit at http://www.ongov.net/comptroller/documents/VeteransCL-Report.pdf.  
 
For further information regarding this audit, contact Robert Antonacci II, CPA at (315) 435-2130. 
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James V. Maturo 
Deputy Comptroller/Accounting 

 
Thomas R. Schepp II 

Deputy Comptroller/Audit 
 

 
 
Robert E. Antonacci II, CPA 

Comptroller 
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